
March 25, 2020 

 

Deerfield Food Pantry Clients— 

Starting this week, we will have officially moved to an operation focused on food box 
distribution.  Top of mind for all of us is keeping everyone safe.  The Deerfield Food 
Pantry has worked very hard to build models that value service and choice.  The 
circumstances we find ourselves in currently have forced us to make dramatic changes.  
As soon as this passes (and it will pass), we have every intention of moving back to a 
Choice (shopper-friendly) Food Pantry.  For now, everything you receive will be pre-
packaged by Second Harvest.  

We still request that you call/email on Tuesdays 
between 8AM-2PM to schedule a pickup appointment 
for Wednesday between Noon-2:30PM.  You can call 608-764-
5935 ex 2 or email julieschwenn@yahoo.com  We are making our best effort to space 
clients out for pickups and limit contact & gathering of groups.    

Please stay healthy!  


